Cdr. Michael T. Lulu, Navigator and new Executive
Officer of VALLEY FORGE, was born and raised in
Chicago, Illinois. He graduated from Calumet High School
and went on to the University of Chicago prior to entering
the Navy as a Naval Aviation Cadet in the V-5 program
in May of 1943. He was commissioned an Ensign and re-
ceived his wings at NAS Pensacola, Florida in October
of 1944.

His subsequent duties included Operational Training
as a Student Aviator; Patrol Plane Command in P4Y-2 as
an instructor at NAS Corpus Christi; Patrol Plane Com-
mand in P4Y-2 and P2V-5; Training Officer at Topcliffe,
England; Senior Program Manager for Guided Missiles
and Targets in Washington, D.C.; Head Tactics Secretary
at NAS, Key West, Florida; Executive Officer of Patrol
Squadron 24; Commanding Officer of Patrol Squadron
24; and Training Officer of COMFAIRWINGLANT.

Cdr. Lulu has attended Illinois Institute of Tech-
nology under a five-term program, Aviation Electronics
Officer’s School in Memphis, Tennessee, and the General
Line School in Monterey, California.

He reported to the VALLEY FORGE in November
of 1964 to serve as Navigator. In January, 1966, he be-
came Executive Officer.
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